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Friday 18th June 2021 

 

Reception and Nursery Places 2021/22 
 
We still have places available in both our Nursery and our Reception classes for 
the 2021/22 school year.  
 
If you know anyone who is looking for a place for their child please let them know 
to contact the school office.  

 
 
 
 
 

Important Reminders 
Covid 
If your child has a new continuous cough, a temperature or a 
loss of taste or smell then you must book your child a COVID 
test. The whole of your household then needs to isolate until 
the results come back. It is important that we continue to do 
this so that we can avoid having to close bubbles.  
A lateral flow test is not to be used if your child is displaying 
symptoms.  
 
When you receive your result, please e-mail it to 
admin@parkview.manchester.sch.uk 
 
Fruit in EYFS and KS1 
If your child is in EYFS or KS1 please make sure that you are 
cutting up all small fruit such as grapes. These need to be cut 
lengthways. Grapes are a choke hazard in younger children. 
 

 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 
Friday 9th July – 
Reports will be sent 
out to parents 
 
Monday 12th July – 
Year 6 Ghyll Head 
Trip 
 
 

Tuesday 20th July – 
School closes for 
Summer 
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Digital Inclusion Support 
 
Manchester Libraries and Work and Skills teams have set up a new internet and device scheme 
to help get Manchester’s most vulnerable digitally excluded residents online.  
 
Are you aged 19 and over, have no internet access and do you fall into one of the following 
categories: long term health condition, over 65, disability or low income?  
 
If yes, please contact the office who can pass your information on to the team.  
 

Parenting Courses 
 
There are 7 new one off workshops running over June and July. 
These online workshops are designed to give you an opportunity to discuss 
parenting issues around your children’s behaviour. They will also give you a taste 
of what is offered in the full courses.  
 
For more information or to book this please go to  
 https://forms.office.com/r/gRJG1R17WZ 
 
 
 

A Roman Visit 
 
The Year 3 children loved meeting a real life Roman soldier(on Google meet) this week and learned 
about Boudicca and the Roman Baths.  
Ask your Year 3 child about their visit for more  
information.  
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2M 

Adults please wear a face 
covering when you enter 
the school premises (even 
when outside). 

Stay 2 metres away 
from other people when 
bringing your child 
through the school 
grounds. 

Just ONE adult at 
drop off and pick up 
times. 

 Children can wear a 
mask if they wish but it 
is not compulsory. 

Call the school office first 
before coming in – many 
queries can be dealt with over 
the phone including payments. 

To reduce the risk of 
passing on COVID to 
someone, follow NHS and 
government advice and 
‘Behave as if you have the 
virus’. 


